
City of Newton 
 

Legal Notice 
 

Wednesday, June 23, 2021 
 

 Public hearings will be held on Wednesday, June 23, 2021, at 7:00 PM, before the Public Facilities 
Committee of the Newton City Council for the purpose of holding a public hearing on the following 
item at which time all parties interested in the items shall be heard. Notice will be published 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 in the Newton Tab, with a copy posted on the city’s website at 
www.newtonma.gov and in a conspicuous place at Newton City Hall.  

 
Please Note: This meeting has been scheduled as an in-person meeting at City Hall (1000 
Commonwealth Avenue, Newton, MA. 02459) because the Covid protocols for remote meeting 
attendance/participation will end on June 15, 2021, unless extended by state action.  Please 
note that, if the protocols are extended, the meeting format may be changed at the direction 
of the chair from in-person only to a combination of in-person and remote 
attendance/participation allowed, or to remote attendance/participation only. In the event 
that this meeting is remote, please use the following link to attend: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89320277164 . Accordingly, prior to the meeting, please check the 
City’s website for updated information on the meeting format and how you may 
attend/participate.  You can also call the Clerk’s Office for more information at 617-796-1210. 
The final agenda will be posted online on Friday, June 18, 2021 at: 
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/city-clerk/city-council/friday-packet. 

#294-20 Discussion to require or encourage the use of efficient electric technology   
COUNCILORS CROSSLEY, KELLEY, LEARY, NORTON, ALBRIGHT, GREENBERG, 
AUCHINCLOSS, MARKIEWICZ, NOEL, DANBERG, KALIS, DOWNS, LAREDO & HUMPHREY 
requesting a discussion with the Sustainability Team to consider creating an ordinance 
that may require and/or  encourage the use of efficient electric technology for heating, 
cooling, hot water, cooking and other appliances in new and substantially renovated 
buildings. 

*** 

By City Clerk at 1:14 pm, Jun 04, 2021


